
OFFICE OF THE PRESIDENT 
 

 

 

MEMORANDUM 

TO :  All Graduands Who Completed Their Studies in December 2024 

FROM:  Registrar and Board Secretary 

COPY:        Executive Director Board Chairperson, 

  Deputy Executive Director 

  All Directors  

  Heads of Satellite Campuses 

  Deputy Registrar-Learners Affairs 

  Marketing and Communications Manager 

  NIPASU Executive 

DATE :  11th March,2025 

____________________________________________________________________ 

SUBJECT: CHANGE OF GRADUATION DATE 

            

Reference is made to the above subject matter. 
 

2. This serves to inform all graduands who completed their studies in 

December, 2024 that the graduation ceremony initially scheduled for April 2025 

has been rescheduled to September ,2025. 

3. Through this memo, all current students are also being informed that the 

Institute has decided to revert to holding one graduation ceremony per year 

National  

Institute of Public 

Administration 



instead of the bi-annual system previously in place. As a result, this change will 

apply not only to the upcoming ceremony but also to all future graduations. 

3. Further details regarding the September 2025 graduation, including exact 

dates and arrangements, will be communicated in due course. 

4. For any inquiries, please contact the Academic Office.  

  

Your cooperation is highly appreciated. 

 

 

Nasilele B. Nasilele, Esq. 

 


